
DEPARTMENTOF PUBLIC WORKS
INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

TO: Felicia Strong-Whitaker, Purchasing

FROM: David E. Clark, Director

COUNTY DATE: November 18, 2021

SUBJECT: 211TB131869K-BKJ, Alpharetta Tank Rehabilitation

 

On November6, 2021 the Department of Purchasing opened the subject Invitation to Bid (ITB).
There were four responsive bids provided. The lowest responsive bids were as follows:

 

 

 

 

RESPONDENT’S NAME BID AMOUNT

1. Tank Pro, Inc. $808,136.00

2. Viking Industrial Painting, LLC $857,500.00

3. Worldwide Industries Corp. $825,210.00

4. Classic Protective Coatings $952,600.00     
Therefore, the Department of Public Work is recommending award ofthe contractto the
responsive lowest bidder:

1. Tanks Pro, Inc. in the amount of $808,136.00

Fundingis available in the following account: 203-540-5400-W054.

ce:

Terry I. Peters, Interim Deputy Director, Public Works£7

Gerald Pace, Deputy Director, Administration, Public Works

Janice Dickenson, Material Management Manager, Public Works
Brian Jones, Assistant Purchasing Agent, Purchasing


